
 
ELIZABETH NAMAGANDA FOUNDATION 

 
REPORT OF PHASE B OF THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE ENF RESTAURANT 

 
On the 21st December 2020, our friends at Stichting Mukwano NL, made the second payment for phase 

B of the restaurant/saloon construction for the following works; 

Phase B – restaurant, saloon 

 Phase 5: Doors and Windows: UGX 89.690.00 

 Phase 6: Finishes: UGX 15.360.000 

 Phase 7: External works: UGX 26.574.675 

 Total phase A: UGX 50.903.695 or (€ 11457,42) 

Work resumed as soon as possible after Christmas. The interior and exterior plastering is done. All 
doors and windows are fitted. There are overruns for the construction but work is still going with the 
available funds and another report will be handed in when more work is done. Please find the progress 
pictorial report of the works. The board of Elizabeth Namaganda Foundation is beyond grateful to 
Stichting Mukwano and all the sponsors for funding this project. May God richly bless you!!!! 

Plastering kicks off Interior plastering is done 

Plastering of the eating/dining area Electricity main meter box installation area 



 

One of the Interior doors and windows fitted All exterior windows and door to the saloon 
is fitted 

Exterior plastering is done Flower pots for planting in flowers for beauty 

Main door to the reception area is fitted Back evacuation door is fitted 

 
 
Reported by Phiona Nalweyiso 
On behalf of ENF board 


